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1st April 2021 

A Message from Mrs Hewitt 

We have come to the end of another busy term at Meadows. Thee children have enjoyed 

watching the Easter pantomime this week- a lovely treat to end the term. The weather was 

kind to us for outdoor learning day; we have such a great time doing a range of activities.  

Today we are saying a sad goodbye to Mrs Ness who leaves to start a new job at Worcester 

University. We wish her lots of luck and happiness in her new role.  

We welcome Miss Pritchard and Mrs Quinn as the new teachers of Owls class after the 

Easter holidays. They have both been in school to meet the class and the teachers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

only to start ASAP, 

Temporary contract to 31st 

August 2021. (with the 

possibility of extending). 

Please contact the school 

office: 01527872508 or 

office@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

 

 

Key messages for parents re COVID over the Easter break 

• Parents of pupils who are symptomatic at any time should arrange for 

immediate testing: https://self-referral.test-for-

coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/condition  

• Pupils who have COVID-19 symptoms starting on Friday 2nd April to Saturday 

3rd April will need to inform their school if they subsequently test positive. 

office@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

• Pupils who develop COVID-19 symptoms after Saturday 3rd April and test 

positive will not need to inform the school but will be required to self-isolate 

for 10 days and their close contacts will be identified through the national 

Contact Tracing Service (CTS). 

• Pupils who need to continue their self-isolation into the new term should 

inform the school of their absence in the usual way. 

• Parents should be reminded that under no circumstances should any pupil 

return to school if they are exhibiting any COVID-19 symptoms (however 

minor) or are unwell in any other way. They should arrange for a test and 

inform the school 

The school will text you if there has been a positive case in your child’s bubble 

and you are required to self-isolate. I am hoping that this will not happen but I 

have to keep in contact with Public Health England for 6 days after the end of 

term. 
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Meadows Mouse Awards 
 

 
Goslings Emily L – really trying hard with her independent writing. Dexter L – being a 

  superstar reader. 

Cygnets Benno – working so hard with his writing. Alfie – always working very hard.  

Caterpillars Oliver – being so determined in lessons to be independent. Jake – great focus in 

 every lesson trying his best.   

Dragonflies Oscar – always giving 100% & being so focused in all lessons. Mya – super Easter 

  weaving skills. 

Owls   Holly L & Alissia L – determination and focus in Maths.       

Hedgehogs Cameron A – enthusiasm in his PE lessons. Georgie R – great determination in 

English. 

Sharks  Harry P – always being a great team player and helping others. Poppy A – showing 

  great enthusiasm with her writing.      

Dolphins Phoebe B & Liam R – continued enthusiasm for learning throughout the whole term. 

Jaguars Jayden U – super ideas for writing instructions on how to train your dragon. 

  Oscar D – taking great care to present his work neatly.  

Tigers Tommy A & Seren C – writing a wonderful instruction manual on ‘How to Train 

  Your Pet Dragon’  

 

 

 

 
 

Reminder that we break up for the Easter holidays today (Thursday 1st April) and start back 

for the summer term on Monday 19th April. 
 



 

 



 


